
Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council meeting of 10 November 2005 

8. YOUTH DEVELOPMENT SCHEME GUIDELINES 
 
 The Board considered a report presented to all Boards on proposed guidelines and a suggested 

timeframe for the implementation of a Youth Development Scheme. 
 
 The Board resolved to consider establishing a Youth Development Funding Scheme in the 

Hagley/Ferrymead area in the next project fund round. 
 
 The Board will consider any applications before then on a case by case basis out of the discretionary 

fund. 
 
 


